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ADMISSION OF NONRESIDENT STUDENTS

The District will accept tuition students from other districts on a "space available" basis
and consistent with policies on class size, teacher load, etc.

INDIVIDUAL STUDENTS

Individual non-resident pupils will be considered for acceptance in a district school upon
written application by the parent or guardian. This application is to be made to the
Superintendent of Schools and will need Board approval.

a. Payment of the tuition, at the rate set by the Governor Wentworth Regional
School District, and including the rental fee as described in the Revised Statutes
Annotated will be made in advance:

1) on a quarterly basis by parents; and
2) by semester to other LEA's (Local Education Agencies).

b. A transportation fee will be charged of the student if provided district
transportation.

c. In addition to the regular tuition rate, the Governor Wentworth Regional School
District reserves the right to charge for services that are beyond those provided
to typical students when said services add expense to the District.

CHILDREN OF EMPLOYEES
Children of employees may attend schools in the Governor Wentworth Regional School
District on a tuition basis and under the “space available” guidelines of this policy. An

employee eligible for health benefits may forego coverage and apply the employer’s
share of those costs to the tuition cost of her/his child/children.

CONTRACTS
The School Board may enter into contracting tuition students on a district basis when
facilities and conditions warrant.
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